
questions? 

Reminders + Tips: 
• Docent-guided tours last approximately one hour. Please note, early arrivals may not enter the 

galleries until the assigned time and late arrivals may have the length of their tour augmented. If 
you are running more than 10 minutes late for your field trip, please call our office at 
727.623.4778 to let us know.

• There are currently two (2) bus parking spaces in The Dalí Museum lot, which are free on a first 
come-first serve basis. Private Vehicles are subject to a $10 parking fee in The Dalí Museum lot.

• For the safety of the collection, backpacks of any size (including backpack-style purses) are not 
permitted in The Museum. Complimentary lockers are available to store prohibited items.

• Phones are requested to be turned off or silent. Please turn the flash off for all photography in  
the galleries.

• Chaperones are required to accompany students at a ratio of one chaperone per 10 students at all 
times in all areas of the Museum.

• If you are planning to eat lunch before or after your tour, we suggest the Plaza area between the 
Mahaffey Theater and the Dalí Museum, or in Albert Whitted Park across from the Dalí. Please be 
conscious of the weather on the day of your trip. All outside food, drink, and coolers are 
prohibited.

• The Museum (including the café + shop) accepts only card payments at this time.
• Review our Experience Book to better assist guests with accessibility needs.

Dalí Museum Educator Notice: 
Please note there are collection items that contain mature themes. While these works are not included on the 
formal tour, we advise you to preview our collection online prior to your visit and note any concerns with your 
docent guide. 

Classroom Resources: 
• The Dalí Museum’s video Surrealism:The Big Ideas is available to watch in preparation for your field 

trip. For younger viewers, Dalí on the Fly is an excellent resource to introduce students to Surrealism.
• Engage students with grade-specific Lesson Plans or our digital Activity Book.

•

If you have any questions or concerns, you may refer to our FAQs or email groups@thedali.org. We look 
forward to welcoming your class and hope you will enjoy your visit! 

Len St Clair 
Group Experience Manager 
groups@thedali.org 
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